
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:   Christine Asiata Rodriguez, State Clearinghouse (SCH) Manager 
    
FROM:  Andrew Amelung, Cannabis Program Manager 
 
SUBJECT: SCH Number 2022030660 
    
DATE:  April 11, 2022 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
On March 23, 2022, the proposed project seeking discretionary approval from the County of 

Lake for a Major Use Permit, known as UP 21-06 Akwaaba, LLC, for a commercial 

cannabis cultivation operation at 11795 North Drive, Clearlake Park, CA (APN: 010-019-

15), was uploaded to the State Clearinghouse and assigned the SCH Number 2022030660. 

On April 7, 2022, it was brought to the Lake County Community Development Department - 

Planning Division’s attention by Jillian Knox that the attachments in the submission did not 

match the title and description of the project. On April 8, 2022 the Planning Division, as lead 

agency, became aware of this issue and reached out to the both Jillian Knox and Christine 

Asiata Rodriguez of the State Clearinghouse to seek guidance on the appropriate course of 

action. 

In response, the Lake County Community Development Department – Planning Division, is 

requested the submitted project proposal as it exists be withdrawn (but not removed) and 

resubmitted to the State Clearinghouse with the correct documents, and that a new 30-day 

review period be initiated. The correct documents will include the term “Updated” with the 

appropriate date, and new Notice of Intentions will be sent out. 
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